
Dear Residents, 

We hope this message finds you well. As a friendly reminder, we would like to revisit our Pet 

Policy to ensure a harmonious living environment for all residents. 

Key Points of the Pet Policy: 

• Residents must register pets with the management office. 

• All pets must be leashed when in common areas. 

• Pet waste must be cleaned immediately by the pet owner. 

• Noise disturbances from pets should be addressed promptly. 

• Only pets that are approved and meet weight restrictions are allowed. 

We appreciate your cooperation in following these guidelines, ensuring a comfortable living 

environment for everyone. 

Thank you for your attention and understanding. 

Sincerely, 

Your Apartment Management Team 


